SCHOOL FUND COMMITTEE MEETING

Wednesday 12" January 2022

ATTENDEES: Fiona Whittet (Chairperson), Lianne Gibb (Committee member)
and Margaret Beattie (Treasurer)

A Financial statement was presented to all members in the meeting.

Due to Kim Crossley Going off on Maternity Leave Lianne Gibb is now acting
Principal Teacher and Committee Member.

All Members signed the Committee Member Declaration.

All members read and agreed the Constitution. The constitution was signed
by FW and MB.

School Fund General Balance: £915.71

Nursery Snack £140.91: To be used for snacks for School children (as this
money was raised by children now at school). Ordering from Tayside
contracts (although limited options.)

Nursery Toy £55.75 (as per above) and Education Trust £52.00 FW, LG agreed
to be used for playground Toys.

Tuck Shop £56.28: FW, LG agreed to keep for now in case the Tuck Shop can
start up again.

Fundraising £250.20: This money was raised by P5 (and organised by LG) by
doing a sponsored run. FW, LG agreed this Money is to sponsor an Animal
(linked to classroom learning) and help towards funding a trip to Aviemore
Wildlife park.

Outdoor Grant £59.15: Balance left from Nursery Grant. FW, LG advised to
check with MC if this can be transferred to Nursery for them to use.

ELC Grant: £137.95: MB to check this balance

Edinburgh Zoo £-253.00 MC transferring from PEF - Contribution towards
Trip.



Save the Children: £74.00 raised from Christmas Jumper day. FW, LG agreed
MB to send cheque to Save the Children.

Make,Bake and Sing: £233.00 raised put in GF. FW,LG Discussed getting more
benches that comfortably seat 6-8 children. MB to find out a price.

Next meeting: Agreed for April.






